From: Miko Lim
To: City Council
Cc: Mary Gourley

Subject: Message from Bridgett - Sebastopol Resident

Date: Tuesday, December 07, 2021 10:52:16 AM

Dear City Council,

I just received a call from Bridgette with a message for the City Council – she is a resident of Sebastopol on drive. She wishes to express that she doesn't believe it makes sense for the City to invest in water infrastructure (new water meters) at this time as this would raise rates on the cities residents and businesses at a time when they are already struggling financially.

Thank You,

Miko Lim | Accountant/Analyst

City of Sebastopol | 7120 Bodega Avenue | Sebastopol, CA 95472

Administrative Services Department | Phone: 707.861.3605

Email: mlim@cityofsebastopol.org Website: www.cityofsebastopol.org